Ms Amanda Peck
LB Camden
Regeneration and Planning Development Management
Camden Town Hall
Judd Street
London

WC1H 8ND

9th May 2013

Dear Ms Peck,

Proposed works to Centre Point Application nos
PP —2013/1957/P and PP - 2013/1970/P

We are a Gamden fi'm of architects with aur main studios in Cleveland Street. | also studied at the AA
School of Architectu'e in Bedford Square and | therefore pass through the area affected by this
planning application mast days and have done for many years. | would like to register my strong
support for this scheme and the proposed careful reworking of this prominent building

Yours sincerely.







